Hamlet of Kugaaruk

P.O. Box 205,
Kugaaruk, Nunavut X0B 1K0

Phone # 867-769-6281
Fax # 867-769-6069 ’“EA‘O%‘/;GQ

Hon. Netsilik MLA Quqgiaq JR

Assembly of Nunavut
jguggiag@assembly.nu.ca

Re: Concern citizen of the community on Kitikmeot Medivac;

Dear Hon. Netsilik MLA,

We are writing to you as a concerned citizen came to our Council Meeting in our February 09t
meeting.

A concern the individual address so clearly on the medical emergency Initiatives the health
Department use on Medivac,

The concern we have is when it comes to medivac, Nunavut uses one company Airline for
Emergencies,

Which the plane come from Iqgaluit to pick up Kitikmeot patients to Yellowknife or sometimes
to Edmonton, and this concerns people of the time to get to destination in Emergencies,

This, Hon. MLA Quqgiaq it will be addressed to the Health Department because we are not the

only community have the concern and hoping will have better emergency services in the near
future,

In closing we appreciate for you to take the time to assisting in our time of needs,

Kindly

Teddy Apsaktaun ,//%

L

Mayor and Council,

Kugaaruk NU, X0B 1KO



